Home page for an art lover

There are significant hazards associated with some activities in Art and Design.
SSERC welcomes health and safety enquiries from Art and Design practitioners.

Indeed much of our existing advice is appropriate to What we have lacked is a web resource that makes this
the subject. We have a number of relevant risk guidance easily accessible to teaching and support
assessments in our Whole School and Technology staff in Art and Design. We are delighted to report that
sections and many of the chemicals used are in our SSERC is currently working with a representative from
Hazardous Chemicals pages. the National Society for Education in Art and Design to
remedy this. Look out for updates in future bulletins
and on our website news section. <<
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